
 

Homeowners please be advised: 

 

We have had some repairs done to the irrigation large pond 

pump. The water to irrigate this area comes from the pond. The 

pump failed and was repaired on August 1-2. With scheduling 

and availability this was the soonest we could have it repaired. 

The irrigation was out four to five weeks.  

 

The landscape team is now working on the irrigation system to 

make sure it is operating properly. The sprinklers in this area 

will be on at different times while they check and repair the 

system. They have increased the watering times to get the area 

back into shape as soon as possible.  

 

Please be careful if using the grassy area near the pond. The 

drying out of the turf and the returning water may cause trip 

hazards. Thank you. 

 

Enjoy your day! 

 

  


